
SCRIPTURE 
THE QUARTERLY OF THE CATHOLIC BIBLICAL ASSOCIATION 

VOL. V. No. 1 JANUARY 1952 

EDITORIAL 

Newman Lectures. The course of lectures on the New Testament 

sffrted as scheduled, in October, and about twenty-six students have 

~ipned on for the session. This is quite satisfactory as an audience for a 

~?l1rse being given for the, first time and it is also a convenient number 

fr()m the point of view of the lecturer, in view of the written work he 

~~si to correct. We hope nevertheless to see the numbers grow in future 

years. The lectures have already underlined the need for more abundant 

~~-to-date Catholic literature on the Scriptures, and hence the need, 
~11:i0ng other things, for our forthcoming Commentary. 

Annual General Meeting. As previously announced this will take 

Blace on Thursday, 3rd January at 6 p.m. at the Newman Centre, 31 

portman Square, London, W.I. By the time these words appear in 

print the meeting will be over, but an account of it must be postponed 

H~fil the next issue of SCRIPTURE. The General Meeting will be followed 

gi'a paper on a Biblical subject, previously announced in the Catholic 
Press. 

The Jerusalem Bible. This continues to appear steadily and rapidly. 

volumes to be published are Genesis byPere de Vaux, and 

by A. Gelin, P.S.S. These will be reviewed in a later issue. 


